
I support this measure because it address a serious safety concern by requiring processing plants to be within areas that have fire 
stations and hydrants near them. 

I live near a proposed processing plant in rural Washington county that has only a volunteer staffed fire station and no water supply.  
This proposed law would prevent this serious fire danger from being placed in a rural forest area. This is one reason I strongly 
support this. 


